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secretary <secretary@CFTC. gov>
Proposed new Forex leverage limits

Gee, why don’t you have the guts to come out and say it--you would like to remove Forex trading from the
hands of the common people. That is EXACTLY what will happen if this 10:1 becomes policy! I guess you
figure only the wealthy and elite deserve the opportunity to participate in a world market.

Douglas Potter
Eatonville, WA.
USA


